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28 November 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I should like to invite you to come into Castle School on the afternoon of Monday 16 December to 
join us for our Christmas Celebration.  If you would like to come could I ask that you arrive at 
1.15pm so that we can start promptly at 1.30 pm.    
 
We would like to take this opportunity to celebrate the fantastic achievements of our Primary 
children and to make this a fun celebration for everyone.  Please feel free to sit with your child and 
join in. 
 
Please could you send in a Christmas jumper for your child to change from their uniform. 
 
Afterwards, there will be an opportunity to chat to the teachers, support staff and other parents 
over a drink and mince pies.  Please can you indicate on the slip below if you are able to come 
attend. 
 
You may wish to take your child home with you at the end of the afternoon – please can we ask 
that you inform your child’s transport team if this is the case. 
 
Thank you for your support and I hope you are able to join us. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jo Easton 
 
Jo Easton 
Assistant Principal - Primary 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Primary Christmas Celebration – 16 December 2019 
 

Name of Pupil:  ________________________        Number attending:  __________ 
 

I/We would like to attend the Christmas Celebration       ❑ 
 

I/We are unable to attend         ❑ 
 
Signed:  ________________________________  (Parent/Carer) 
 


